
Dear St. Bart's Community, 

You are probably familiar with "Winnie the Pooh," a book by A. A. Milne. He wrote about Piglet
being grateful for "the abundance he had in his life; great friends, a warm place to sleep and a
few tasty haycorns to eat." As we conclude 2024, I want to take a moment to express my
heartfelt gratitude to all who help make St. Bartholomew's Catholic School an amazing place to
be. We are a community with many gifts and talents, which are collectively shared as we work
together as a village to raise each child to be filled with faith, knowledge and virtue, and who will
have a positive and lasting influence in the future. 

Parents, you are a critical part of all we hope to accomplish on behalf of our St. Bart's scholars.
Thank you for entrusting us with your most precious gift. I am grateful for all you and your
children offer to the teachers and staff each day. In the spirit of the holiday season, I want to
extend my thanks to all of you for everything that you do for our school. I am reminded of my
own blessings to serve as the proud principal of St. Bart's and I thank the Lord for leading me
here. 

May you and your families have a Christmas and New Year filled with joy, happiness and much
love. 

Yours in Christ, 

Ginger Vance
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Upcoming Events

St. Bartholomew Catholic School
December 20th, 2024

December 23rd-January 3rd - NO SCHOOL Christmas Break
January 6th - Welcome Back!
January 10th - Spiritwear Day



The Bulldog Bugle 
 December 20th, 2024

Lunch Order Deadline
Kinder-5th grade families - please place your lunch orders no later than

SUNDAY DECEMBER 22nd!  https://forms.gle/RChrWfnSHLCngr3D7
MATH BOOSTERS

K-5 students can now sign up for the Winter session of Math Boosters!
Signup and learn more HERE!

Christmas Concert 2024
Thanks to all our families for your flexibility
as we moved the time for this year’s
pageant! And a BIG thank-you to Mrs.
McNeill who always brings out the best in
every student. Look for a link to the
recorded video later during Christmas
Break. If you have editing skills and would
like to help - reach out to Mrs. Jude!

Door Decorating
Contest Winners!

https://form.jotform.com/243254837350154
https://form.jotform.com/243254837350154

